Trisha

From: Rep Richardson [Richardson.Rep@state.or.us]
Sent: Monday, February 06, 2006 1:31 PM
To: Trisha
Subject: RE: Bill to Outlaw Circumcision
Trisha,
If parents want to forego circumcisicn, they are free to do so. If it is as serious a

problem as you say, then the focus should be on educating Oregonians about the problem and
not passing another bill to try and force one person's opinion on the remainder of
society. Dennis R.

~~~~~ Original Message-----
From: Trisha [mailto:e== —
Sent: Sunday, February 05, 2006 2:23 PM

To: REP Richardson
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